Calne Without Parish Council

Station House, Black Dog, Calne, Wiltshire SN11 OLU Email: clerk@calnewithout-pc.gov.uk Tel. 07771888956

Christine Crisp Clane CATG Chair

By email: Crisp, Christine Christine.Crisp@wiltshire.gov.uk

1st March 2021

Dear Christine,

Calne CATG

We were sorry to miss you at the last meeting of Calne CATG. As this was the last meeting before the May elections and you have let us know that you will not be standing for reelection the group would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work as Chair of our CATG.

Your knowledge and understanding of the area and the processes has been invaluable to us in the Parishes and Town Council. Your guidance both at the CATG meetings and at our Parish Council meetings has made sure we achieve the best we can for our communities and hopefully the road safety measures that you have seen put in place will continue to make the Calne area safer place for all.

We all wish you a very long and happy retirement from the Council.

Kind regards,

Calne CATG

Glenis Ansel, Jeff Files, Anne Henshaw, Alan Hill, Ed Jones, Jane Marshall, Rob Robinson, Martin Purslow, Colin Pearson, Mark Stansby, Matt Perrott, Mark Edwards and Sarah Glen